Stavn, Stephanie

From: Doolan, Michele

Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2022 11:25 AM
To: Stavn, Stephanie

Subject: Letter In Support of 2022 RES 034
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To the PP&J Committee:

In light of the fact that protecting the Driftless Area of Dane County is not effective if those illegally pushing forward in
the CHC transmission line aren’t stopped before the land and resources are ruined, | think it is a moral imperative that
Dane County take action in this matter. The time to wait and see is beyond us. We've already seen a decline in wildlife to
the point of having to actively work to restore habitats. We can’t afford to allow this to happen. If we don’t act now, it
will be too late and we will have failed our constituents in rural Western Dane County.

Yours,
Michele

Michele Doolan

Supervisor--District 28

Dane County Board of Supervisors
Doolan.michele@countyofdane.com
608.335.7484

For news you can find me on Facebook

Please be aware that emails sent or received by Dane County Supervisors & Dane County employees are subject to open
records requests and can be released to the public, unless there is an exception allowed by law. Thus, we do not discuss
your confidential information over email. We will gladly talk to you over the phone instead.



